FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am requesting information on the following:


Do you have an API management platform?  

if so who is supplying it?

what is the annual cost?

when does the contract end?

what was the contract value?

Who is the supplier?

Leicester City Council does not have an API management platform, so information is not held and the Council is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.
Do you have RPA (Robotic processing Automation)? 

if so who is supplying it?

what is the annual cost?

when does the contract end?

what was the contract value?

Who is the supplier?

Leicester City Council does not have RPA, so information is not held and the Council is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.
What is your CRM(s)? 

Leicester City Council uses Granicus. The Leicester, Leicestershire & Rutland Enterprise Partnership (LLEP-supported by the Council) use Alcium. 

Can we request the staff' names and direct contact details involved in each of the points stated above?  
All enquiries should be direct to DDaT Procurement, at: DDat.purchasing@leicester.gov.uk
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
